Mrs Rene Amos

67 Eltham Park Gdns.
Eltham.

April 19t

Dear Mr Brodie,

I have to write to let you know fow happy I am with the recent work,
You did on my leakjng roof.
I had an ongoing problem with the water running in every time it rained,
and I had several roofing Jfirms come to fix it for me. However they did not
live up to their promises which led me to as around for a good rofffer. I was
recommended to you. revyes
Now thanks to you the problem s been solved and' [ have a leaky roof no
more.
I am so very happy.
Many thanks
I Amos.



